JKS Architects & Engineers



402 LIBERTY STREET · HOPKINSVILLE KY 42240 · PHONE 270.885.2296 · FAX 270.885.2379

Dec. 3, 2008

Michael Kenner, Superintendent Todd County Board of Education 205 Airport Road Elkton, Kentucky 42220

RE: RFP for Professional Architectural Services

Mr. Kenner,

JKS Architects & Engineers is pleased to respond to the RFP announcement for a qualified Architect to provide professional services on your upcoming projects. We are excited about the opportunity to once again provide our services to the Todd County Board of Education. As you review our submittal, please consider the facts that make JKS the best choice for this project.

We have enjoyed a truly exceptional relationship with the Todd County School Board that now spans over 20 years. Along with working with the school board, this community has been very supportive of this firm, for which I am humbled and grateful.

We have years of experience in working on school projects similar to your upcoming projects you are about to undertake. JKS is always looking for new and innovative technologies that will take our buildings to the next level. We are constantly raising the bar and are never satisfied with the status quo. JKS Architects & Engineers has over 25 years experience with major school projects in western Kentucky.

Our long term relationship with you has been the direct result of taking care of your specific needs, both large and small. We believe this relationship continues to get better as there is much mutual benefit.

I am very excited for another opportunity to take Todd County's educational facilities to the next level. If you have any questions or need anything from us please do not hesitate to give us a call.

Respectfully,

J. Keith Sharp, President JKS Architects & Engineers